From: Lauren Collinson |

Sent: 10 May 2023 14:17

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Application S62A/2023/0017 OBJECTION

Afternoon,

I'd like to submit my objection to this planned site for Wren Kitchens, my reasons being;

* with increased vehicle traffic through Great Hallingbury already, allowing sites such as this one
(wren kitchens) would bring more traffic and make Tilekiln Green, Start Hill and the B1256 more

dangerous than it already is.

There are no footpaths from the Start Hill junction down past the Manor and to the Pub, and any

footpaths in Great Hallingbury are narrow as well as the the road itself.

* the local area in Great Hallingbury has no amenities for the residents, which include families with
children of varying ages, what is needed more is NHS doctors, school provisions, recreational parks
for children, footpaths and new road entrance for Tilekiln Green to connect to B1256 further away
from M11 roundabout making it safer.

* this is a residential area, not industrial.

* damage to local wildlife, plants, trees etc with increased pollution and noise.

* the site is within the Countryside Protection Zone.

* added traffic problems not only with the M11 roundabout but also surrounding areas such as
Great & Little Hallingbury, Takeley, Little Canfield, Bishop's Stortford, Stansted, Dunmow and more.
Thankyou for your time,

Regards,

Miss Lauren Collinson
Miss Marnie Collinson





